
 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

Monday, 01st May 2023                                                                                               SWS/ACD/2023-24/10 

                                                                                       

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

Mother’s love is the fuel that enables a human being to do the impossible. 
Primary year students would be involved in making a take away during their house activity period on Friday, 5th  
of May, 2023. Kindly note the materials required for the same-  

 
 

Classes Activity and Material Required  

3 Tiara making activity  
Beads, sequins, clay to be brought from home, (origami paper, fevi-stick will be provided by the 
school). 

4 & 5 3D Pop -Up Card making activity 
Glitter sheet, beads, sequins etc to be brought from home, (origami paper, fevi-stick will be 
provided by the school) 

 
Looking forward to your cooperation  

 

Warm regards, 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


